
Becoming a Formula 500 Driver in the Northern Territory: 

 

 Northern Territory Formula 500 Association Membership 

 Membership runs 1st July > 30th June  

 Form available below  

 

 Apply for licence through Speedway Australia  

 Northern Territory Formula 500 Association will receive licences from speedway 

Australia and Log Book/Chassis Stickers from Australian Formula 500 Committee. 

 Current  NT500 Membership is required before licence can be dispatched to Driver  

 Link Below 

 

 Become familiar with Rules and Requirements  

 Formula 500’s Australia Racing Regulations and Specifications linked below 

 Speedway Australia  Racing Rules and Regulations 

 

 Get in contact with your local track 

 Drivers should be affiliated with home tracks if competing in more than 3 meeting 

 Northline Speedway/Darwin  

 Katherine Speedway  

 Nhulunbuy Speedway/Gove 

 Tennant Creek Speedway  

 Arunga Park Speedway/Alice Springs  

 

 Race Nights  

 A calendar with race dates can be found here. (dates are subject to change please 

confirm with track)  

 Nomination Forms – Nominations are required by tracks generally 1-2 weeks before 

meeting (Late Nominations will incur a fee) 

 Scrutineering – Cars and Safety Gear will be checked prior to racing to ensure it 

meets requirements.  

 Drivers Briefing – Drivers are required to attend a safety briefing prior to racing  

 

 

 


